
At last, something from BigginHillReunited that is not about someone dying!!! 
 
Many of you may know that the licencing laws in the UK are changing quite 
substantially. As a result, our airfield meeting place - Pilots Pals Bar, run by 
Joe Merchant - has to be much tougher on who it allows in! Clearly, Joe 
doesn't want anyone who is currently involved in Aviation, or previously was 
involved in Aviation and/or Biggin Hill to ever be stopped coming in. The club 
now HAS to ensure that everyone using it is formally a member! 
 
To make it easier, so that everyone who is on our database can use the club 
at any time to meet friends, Joe has asked me to help get the membership 
form to everyone on the database so that you can all become members. 
Membership to anyone who is on the BigginHillReunited database is 
automatically FREE, but it is necessary for Joe to have a membership form 
on file. 
 
Can I please therefore ask you to complete the form that is attached to this 
email as soon as you can, and post it back to Joe at the address on the form. 
Please do it while it is fresh in your mind, rather than waiting until you might 
want to come down to the bar to meet someone or visit the airfield. I stress it 
is FREE so no money should be sent, but, if you have a family who MAY ever 
want to come to the bar or the airfield (for an air show, for example), please 
circle the "FAMILY" membership, otherwise, just circle the "SINGLE" one. 
 
Thanks for your help, and for helping Joe to become legal - hope to see you 
all in the bar when you can next make it. 
 
Best regards 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Users Database 
 
PS. For those of you who are regulars at the bar, you may already have 
completed a membership form - if so, please ignore this email. 
 
 


